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From: Virginia Ramsey
Sent: 24 June 2017 10:22
To: Planning
Subject: Responses to applications from Fylingdales Parish Council

NYM/2017/0420/FL Application in respect of construction of 2 no. dormers to rear elevation together with
replacement sash windows with UPVC to rear at The Manse, Thorpe Lane, Fylingthorpe.

Support was given to this application because the proposed construction will be at the rear of the building and will
not be seen and also because the applicant is trying to get what they are doing right. That is they are trying to comply
with the necessary regulations.

Virginia Ramsey
(Parish Council Clerk)
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